
 
 

Date: June 20, 2018 

 

Federal Communications 

Commission Authorization and 

Evaluation Division 7435 Oakland 

Mills Road, Columbia, MD 21046 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Subject: LG Electronics MobileComm USA 

FCC ID: ZNFX210JM

 

To Whom it May Concern 

 

We attest the following regarding FCC ID: ZNFX210JM 

 

 

1. MPR is permanently implemented for all channel BWs, modulations, frequency bands and RB sizes. 

2. A-MPR was disabled for all SAR test samples for SAR testing purposes only. 

 

 

 

Should you have any questions or comments concerning the above,  

please contact the undersigned. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

---------------------------------------------------------- 

Kyung-Su Han  

Director  

On behalf of  LG Electronics MobileComm USA 


